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Jane Tucker

From: Bowland With Leagram [powlandwithleagram@yahoo.co.uk)
Sent: 26 August 2013 20:11

To: planning

Subject: re 3/2013/0682 and 3/2013/0683

Dear Mr Baldry,

Re Higher Lickhurst Farmhouse, Leagram,
The Parish Councillors have considered the above mentioned applications and fully support them.
Yours sincerely,

J Marginson

Parish Clerk
Bowland with Leagram Parish Council

27/08/2013




